
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 4-12-2010 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 50     same 
8th  Grade 52     same 
9th  Grade 47     same 
10th Grade 34     -1 
11th Grade 53     same   
12th Grade 43     -2 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

279    -3 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0      same 
8th  Grade 1      same 
9th  Grade 1      -1 
10th Grade 1      same 
11th Grade 2      same 
12th Grade 2      -1 
Total BEA 7      -2  

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade     
8th  Grade 1       same 
9th  Grade  
10th Grade 0       -1 
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 1       -1 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 287       -6 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 3-1-2010 through 3-31-2010 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

12 

Skipping 2 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



 
 
Staff Development  (March 1, 2010 to March 31, 2010) 
 
Nicole Frets – Region 20 – 411 
on drugs and 411 on teen 
relationships 

3/30/2010 

Louisa Stone – Leaving a Clear 
Trail (Graduation credit 
requirements update) 

3/31/2010 

 
March 1-5- Exit Level Retests 
March 10- UIL Band Competition 
March 24- One Act Play Zone Competition 
March 31- One Act Play District Competition  
March 27- UIL Academic Meet 
April 1- Brackett Track Meet 
April 7- District Track- La Pryor 
April 1- Area Track Meet 
April 12-13- District Tennis- Fredricksburg 
April 21-22- Regional Tennis= College Station 
April 6-7- SSI (5th & 8th grade TAKS Math and Reading 
April 23- UIL Regional Academic Competition- Brenham 
April 26-30- TAKS Tests 3-Exit Level 
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
April is a big TAKS month as well as district and regional UIL academic 
and athletic competitions. Teachers and students are busy preparing for all of 
the upcoming challenges.  
 
The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our 
appreciation for the support and leadership from the school board, 
superintendent, and everyone in the central office. Thanks. 
Frank Taylor & George Burks 

 
 

 
 


